
 

 

 

 

2nd March 2023 

 

Dear Parent Carers 

 

RE: Wookey Hole Trip – Monday 13th March 2023 

 

We would like to take KS3 students on an educational visit to Wookey Hole on Monday 13th 

March 2023. 

 

We will be building on our learning from our topic work in English. Lunch and snacks will be 

provided by school.  

 

Students will be leaving for their trip at 9.30am and returning to school at 4.00pm. Transport 

where necessary has been re-arranged. 

 

Students will need to ensure they bring with them suitable footwear, clothing and a 

waterproof coat/jacket. Students will not require spending money as everything will be 

provided on the day.  

 

Please complete the slip below and return to school before Wednesday 8th March 2023.  

 

Should you have any other questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office on 01905 763580. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ian Enwright 
Executive Head Teacher 
 

 
Yes, my child __________________________________________ can attend the trip to 
Wookey Hole.   
 
 
Signed by: _______________________________________  
 
Print:  _______________________________________ 
 
Date:  _______________________________________ 


